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It is getting close to the end of year shutdown, please ensure that if you are coming to site that you have 
your after-hours/lone working buddy arrangements in place, as per our article in the November 
newsletter.

In other news we now have a new email address to reflect the move away from the term "OHS"; you can 
contact us at safety@unsw.edu.au.

GHS labelling update 

Chemical containers that have NOHSC compliant labels should not need to be re-
labelled to be compliant with GHS requirements. The Regulator plans to amend 
the WHS Regulation 2011 next year to confirm it is the responsibility of 
manufacturers and suppliers to classify and label commercially supplied 
chemicals.

Once the plans come into effect any container with a currently compliant label can 
remain as is without needing any amendment or additions of GHS label elements. 
Any container not meeting NOHSC standards will need to be relabelled, so this is 
an opportunity to dispose of any very old containers. Containers purchased or 





Audit results

Each year a number of schools and units in UNSW are subject to a health and 
safety audit by an external auditor. This is a requirement of our self-insurance 
licence and outlined in the audit procedure. Thanks and well done to all schools 
who participated and scored high marks, maintaining a strong Health and Safety 
Management System. The schools audited in 2015 were:

• School of Materials Science and Engineering: 92%
• School of Biotechnology and Biomolecular Sciences: 96%
• School of Photovoltaic and Renewable Energy Engineering: 93%
• Graduate School of Biomedical Engineering: 94%
• Art and Design: 87%
• School of Medical Sciences (Lowy Level 3 and Anatomy): 95% 

Lessons learnt

If you have a good health or safety initiative and share it with us we may develop 
it into a UNSW-wide process for everyone to benefit from.  A group in Engineering 


